
May 2024 UWAA Trustees Update 
 

UWAA Team 

Lindsey Moniz, who has been with the association since 2022, has been promoted to our Business 
Manager, Executive.  Lindsey has done a tremendous job as our interim business manager over the last 
few months not only keeping us operational but also improving our processes and procedures.   

In the upcoming months we will open a search for our Special Event Coordinator to replace the position 
Lindsey previously held. 

 

UWAA Board 

In April the UWAA Board of Directors met on campus. During the meeting the board transitioned it’s 
presidency from Terry Moss (Laramie) to Jane France (Cheyenne).  Joe Evers (Denver) was elected as 
president elect.   The board also heard updates from campus leadership including President Seidel, VP 
Chestnut, and Director of Campus Recreation, Pat Moran in addition to receiving updates from UW 
Athletics and the UW Foundation. 

 

Brown and Gold Alumni Banquet 

As a part of the annual spring board meetings the association also holds it’s annual Brown and Gold 
Alumni Banquet where we recognize our UWAA Awards and our scholarship recipients.   

• Building a Better Wyoming Award – D' Michael Thomas 
• Life Member Service Award – Mark Madar 
• Network Leader Award – Dilnoza Khasilova 
• Rising Alum Award – Ericka Patten 

 

Upcoming Events 

• 5/7/24 - Senior Sendoff 
• 5/9/24 - Steamboat Social (Houston) 
• 5/14/24 - UW in your Community (Thermopolis) 
• 7/18/24 - UW Trustees Community Event (Sheridan) 
• 8/10/24 - UW Night at the Rockies (Denver) 
• 8/4/24 - UW Night at the Mariners (Seattle) 
• 9/28/24 - Homecoming 


